
 
 
August 22, 2023 
 
Dear Neighbor of Malden Park, 
  
Bridging North America (BNA) is the private-sector constructor for the Gordie Howe 
International Bridge project. A key project feature is the inclusion of a Community 
Benefits Plan which includes a commitment to build a Gordie Howe International Bridge 
observation area in Malden Park. To fulfill this commitment, BNA will begin construction 
of the observation area in August 2023. This includes creation of an elevated viewing 
area with railings and benches, in addition to the installation of wayfinding signage 
within the park. The completed observation area will provide an attractive and safe 
place for residents, students and tourists to observe the construction and operation of 
the Gordie Howe International Bridge project. The observation area will remain a feature 
in Malden Park after bridge project construction has concluded.  
 
The Gordie Howe International Bridge team has been working closely with the City of 
Windsor to ensure the observation area will be constructed safely, responsibly, and in 
accordance with all appropriate environmental guidelines and permits while minimizing 
impacts to the park, its users and nearby residents.  
 
It is anticipated that construction will begin late-August, 2023 and be completed by 
September 2023. During this time, access and enjoyment of the park will continue 
although access to the observation area construction site will be limited. We request 
that you please take notice and adhere to any signage and fencing that is erected 
during construction and remain a safe distance from the observation area work while it 
is occurring. 

 



 
If you should have any questions or concerns, please contact: 
 
 
 
 
Nicole Flippance 
Communications Manager  
Bridging North America 
nflippance@bnacagp.com 
(226) 757-2852 

OR Stephanie Campeau 
Director, Stakeholder Relations 
Windsor-Detroit Bridge Authority  
stephanie.campeau@wdbridge.com 
1-844-377-1773  

 
 
Joseph Dattilo, P.Eng. 
Project Administrator, Infrastructure Services 
Engineering Dept. – Corporate Projects Div. 
350 City Hall Square West, 3rd Floor, Suite 310 
Windsor, Ontario N9A 6S1 
(519) 255-6100 ext. 6825 
 
 


